RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL

MONTHLY MEETING OF MARCH 4, 2011
The meeting began at 2:38 p.m. in the school’s Conference room with one member absent, Ms. Morton.
Agenda:  Ms. Owens moved to approve the agenda with an amendment to add under Planning: Staffing Allocations and remove RIF Program of the Month.   Ms. Jenkins seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Ms. Smith moved to approve the February 4 minutes.  Ms. Jeffries seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Discussion on Student Achievement: Ms. Cooke explained what was discussed at the SBDM Council Roundtable (Heartland Elementary) in regards to student grade level improvements.
Planning:  Ms. Cooke discussed Staff Allocations.  The Staff Allocations for 2011-2012 will be used as allocated.
New Business:  At the Certified Staff meeting on March 9, 2011 the Roundtable information will be shared.
Items for Next Month:  PASS Program Review and Committee Reports.
Adjournment:  Ms. Jeffries moved to adjourn, seconded by Ms. Smith and the motion passed by consensus.

The council meeting adjourned at 3:27 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia McVicker, Council Secretary  

